10.12,11

Mr Tobby Philp

Senior Planning Officer

NSW Department of Planning
23-33 Bridge Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Ref: Submission with regards to the Flyers Creek Wind Farm (Application
MPO8-0252).

Dear Mr Philp,

We Barry and Leesa Baker are writing to you in support of the Flyers Creek
Wind Farm. We feel to ensure a healthier greener future for generations to
come then we need to encourage more green energy, by way of both solar and
wind powered energy.

The Flyers creek wind farm will supply the Cadia Valley Gold Mine with power,
a mine which uses a huge amount of power each year, this will reduce the
amount of carbon produced by the coal fired power stations.

We already have a wind farm in the area which has not created any problems
to the neighbours or the community, in fact it appears to be a tourist attraction
as it overlooks Carcoar Dam which is a popular camping, fishing and skiing
spot.

We hope you take these reasons into great consideration.
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Sincerely,

Barry & Leesa Baker
‘Beualah Park’ 266 Gap Rd
Carcoar NSW 2791
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